
From: Adkins, Todd
To: Owens, David L
Cc: Murray, Eric Andrew
Subject: Paradise Unit 3 Environmental Assessment - Public Comments
Date: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:46:36 AM

TVA External Message. Please use caution when opening.

David, I hope all is well.  Rob Moore asked that I mention to you as a courtesy, that we have penned
a response letter to TVA’s Draft Environmental Assessment (NEPA) regarding Paradise Unit 3.  The
response was sent to Ms. Ashley Pilakowski in your Knoxville office, and was dated December 19,
2018.
 
Should you have any questions, I’d be happy to discuss.
 
Best regards,
 
Todd Adkins
 
 
 
R. Todd Adkins
Vice President – Marketing and Sales
Murray Energy Corporation
46226 National Road
St. Clairsville, OH 43950
614.440.9239
toddadkins@coalsource.com
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